
From: Traudl
To: City Clerk
Cc: Suja Lowenthal; City Council
Subject: Reg. CCA
Date: Wednesday, September 28, 2022 11:28:18 AM

Leave our electricity alone! More bureaucrat-icy and way to expensive!
A full and complete NO on CCA in our little city of Hermosa!!!

Traudl Weber, a mature Hermosa citizen
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